
 

 

  
LONDON BOROUGH OF BROMLEY 

 
STATEMENT OF EXECUTIVE DECISION 

 
 

The Portfolio Holder for Children and Young People, Councillor Ernest Noad has 
made the following executive decision:  
 
 

AN UPDATE ON RECENT GOVERNMENT REFORM DEVELOPMENTS 
INCLUDING THE ACADEMY PROGRAMME 
 

Reference Report: 
CYP PDS 240112 An Update on the Recent Government Reform Developments 
including the Academy Programme    
 
 
Decision: 
 
That the approach being taken by the Director CYP in response to the overall policy 
changes including local Academy developments be endorsed. 
 
Reasons: 
 

The Government’s reform agenda for education, schools and wider children’s 
services will be underpinned by major statutory changes.  This will impact significantly 
on local policy, strategy and priorities for Bromley’s Children and Young People 
Services agenda; the detail of which will be brought in progress update reports to 
Members. 
 
The proposed decision was scrutinised by the Children and Young People PDS 
Committee on 24th January 2012 and the Committee supported the proposal. 
 
 
 

………………………………………….. 
Councillor Ernest Noad  
Portfolio Holder for Children and Young People 
 

Mark Bowen 

Director of Resources 
Bromley Civic Centre 
Stockwell Close 
Bromley BR1 3UH 
 

Date of Decision:   1 Feb 2012 

Implementation Date (subject to call-in):   8 Feb 2012  
Decision Reference:   CYP12004 

 
 


